
























































































Revalidation of the Master of Science in Marketing with the embedded exit award Postgraduate 
Diploma in Science in Marketing provided by Dublin Business School - 2019 

In its original independent evaluation report dated 11th June 2019, the independent panel 
specified 12 conditions and 10 recommendations regarding the above programmes.  Dublin 
Business School formally responded to the report on 19 August 2019 and has addressed each of 
the conditions and recommendations to the satisfaction of the independent panel members.  

The panel confirmed that it recommended the Master of Science in Marketing programme with 
the embedded exit award Postgraduate Diploma in Science in Marketing to QQI for revalidation.   

QQI is satisfied that each condition made by the independent panel has been met and each 
recommendation has been taken on board and the recommended action has been taken or is 
scheduled to be taken.   

Signed: 

Carmel Kelly - Validation Manager, Quality and Qualifications Ireland 

Date: 18 November 2019 




